
Schedule 2 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_J_es_s_o_n .. ,C_I_a_u_d_ia ____ Tuesday, September 4, 2018. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From Yang Liu 

5793 Maple Rd. No. 2 Road. 

Kiki <mkiki@vip.sina.com> 
Wednesday, 22 August 2018 23:19 
CityCierk 
Regarding the 9091 & 9111 No. 2 Road Rezoning Issue 

We strongly against the rezoning, because of 2 reasons: 

1, 'rl.1e entrance/exit of that townhouse will both be in No.2 road, which will highly affect the safety driving of 
current No.2 road vehicles, and may cause more traHic accidents. 

2, It will highly affect the privacy of existing owners, since it may remove part of the current trees, and built higher/similar buildings 
overlooking our house. In addition, that will cause future devaluation of our houses. 

Please kindly consider our concerns and reject this rezoning proposaL 

Best Regards, 

Kiki Liu 

1 


